1753 Ivywood Drive
Ann Arber
July 13, 1964

Arbor Board of Education

President W. Edd Miller

Dear Mr. Miller:

In our discussion of the Jones school report, the following questions have arisen:

- 1. How does the achievement of the white children in Jones School and Mack school compare with the achievement of the white children in the rest of the district?
- 2. Are there any other schools with a very high percentage of under-schievers?
- 3. Since statistically the achievement of the Hegro children at Mack School seems to be very similar to the schievement of Hegro children at Jones School, how closely related is the question of racial belance in the schools to achievement?
- 4. Have enrichment programs similar to those at Mack School been tried elsewhere, and if so with what success?
- 5. Has the recommended plan of integration by bussing been tried elsewhere, and if so with what results?

We feel that public clarification of these questions might contribute to more understanding of the problem.

Sincerely,

(signed) Jacquelyn Weston

Chairman of sub-committee Ann Arbor Parent-Teacher Legislative Committee.